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2018 Spring Ferry Schedule & Student Departure and Arrival Information 
 

 

Spring Information: Beginning April 9th  
 

City-side Students: Grade 1 to 6 

 Please meet the Travel Safety Assistants at 8:15am to board the 8:30am ferry to Ward’s Island 

 Travel Safety Assistants will be at the ferry docks beginning at 8:15am to greet students 

 At the end of the day, Grade 1 to 6 students will take the 4:15pm ferry from Hanlan’s Point to the city-side ferry docks and arrive 
by 4:30pm.  Parents are to arrive at the city-side ferry docks no later than 4:45pm to meet students 

  
City-side Kindergarten Students 

 Please meet the Travel Safety Assistants by 8:50am to board the 9:00am ferry to Hanlan’s Point 

 Travel Safety Assistants will be at the ferry docks beginning at 8:30am to greet students 

 At the end of the day, kindergarten students will take the 3:45pm ferry from Hanlan’s Point to the city-side ferry docks and arrive 
by 4:00pm.  Parents are to arrive at the city side ferry docks to meet students no later than 4:30pm. 

 

All Island-side Students (Kindergarten to Grade 6) 

 Students are welcome to begin to board the school bus by 8:45am at Ward’s Island Ferry Docks 

 The school bus will leave once the Grade 1 to 6 City-side students arrive at Ward’s Island Ferry Docks 

 At the end of the day, Island-side parents are to meet students at Ward’s Island ferry dock by 3:55pm 
 
 
 

School Website: http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/island  
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FERRY DOCK DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP STUDENT ROUTINE 
 

 

Families were provided with two 

access cards. 
 

In addition, you may also take 

a picture of the card and 

upload it to your cell phone to 

show when requested. 
 

Thank you for continued 

support. 

As you know ALL Island Public School Parents/Guardians must show the IPS Parent 
Access Card in order to be given permission to temporarily enter the ferry docks 

compound for drop-off and/or pick-up of students.      
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